February 18, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

Mrs. Sarah Grunblatt has been a colleague at Hahnville High School for five years. During that
time, Sarah has proven to be a dedicated and helpful addition to our school. She is consistently
dependable, capable, and responsible. Her positive, professional attitude is enjoyed by fellow
teachers, staff, and students.

Sarah has a wonderful rapport with her students. Her kind and caring manner helps her build
relationships and excitement about learning. Sarah uses active listening, responsive comments,
and thoughtful questioning techniques to assist children when they need to work out conflicts
with peers or build strategies as problem solvers in challenging learning situations. She is
observant and perceptive of the learning needs of her students and readily adapts instruction

and supports accordingly.

While she will be greatly missed at Hahnville, | highly recommend Sarah Grunblatt for any
opportunity that is available for her to continue to pursue her career and passion for teaching
science. Sarah is a great asset tour profession and any community of learners that is blessed

with her presence.
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Holly C. Cheramie
Mathematics Instructor



